## Narynski, Heather M MEM:EX

From:

Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX

Sent: To: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 3:17 PM Warnock, George EMNG:EX

Subject:

RE: Teck - CMO 2012 Annual Pit Slope Stability review

Great. I have those emails ready to go to Teresa. Will send over now.

I requested a password from Elkview, so I will be able to download next time.

I have left a message with Luke at Mount Polley regarding OMS/water balance reports. I will continue working on this permit amendment. For clarification, is Luke's original email (and subject title) the formal amendment request?

Glad your meeting ended early ©

**From:** Warnock, George EMNG:EX **Sent:** Tuesday, April 30, 2013 3:11 PM **To:** Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX

Subject: FW: Teck - CMO 2012 Annual Pit Slope Stability review

Hi Heather,

Just FYI – the CMO and EVO reports are both in their respective Mine List folders now and could be GRITed by Teresa. The Blackwater meeting ended a little early.

George

From: Warnock, George EMNG:EX Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 12:41 PM

To: Pisony Brad CMO

Subject: Re: Teck - CMO 2012 Annual Pit Slope Stability review

Thanks Brad.

Sent from my iPhone

On 2013-04-30, at 11:58 AM, "Pisony Brad CMO" < Brad. Pisony@teck.com > wrote:

Thank you George,

We are striving to ensure all recommendations are satisfied in the report. So that you are updated, CMO has successfully completed 34 pit bottom recovery as at April 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2014, and are currently backfilling with waste rock from 37 pit at controlled rates

Regards

Brad

From: Warnock, George EMNG:EX [mailto:George.Warnock@gov.bc.ca]

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 30, 2013 10:21 AM

To: Pisony Brad CMO

Cc: Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX; Pascuzzi, Phil EMNG:EX; Anderson Stu VANM;

'Chris.Carr@rescan.com'; Howe, Diane J EMNG:EX

Subject: RE: Teck - CMO 2012 Annual Pit Slope Stability review

Thank you Brad,

I have downloaded the annual pit slope review for CMO. This report will be reviewed in due course as time permits. Please ensure that all recommendations are satisfied as appropriate. As noted for other reports, EMNG considers any recommendations relating to health & safety or geotechnical stability to be mandatory requirements.

Regards,

George

**From:** <u>brad.pisony@teck.com</u> [<u>mailto:brad.pisony@teck.com</u>]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 7:14 AM

To: Warnock, George EMNG:EX

Cc: Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX; Pascuzzi, Phil EMNG:EX; <a href="mailto:stuart.anderson@teck.com">stuart.anderson@teck.com</a>;

Chris.Carr@rescan.com; Howe, Diane J EMNG:EX

Subject: Teck - CMO 2012 Annual Pit Slope Stability review

## You have received 1 secure file from <a href="mailto:brad.pisony@teck.com">brad.pisony@teck.com</a>.

Use the secure link below to download.

Hello George,

We have recieved the final draft of the Teck Coal Mountain operations 2012 annual pit slope review from Golder associates.

Please download the file at your convenience.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 250 - 425 - 7326

Regards

Brad

## Secure File Downloads:

Available until: 30 May 2013

FINAL 2012 annual pit slope stbility review 2013-337 Rev. 0 REP 19APR 13 - CMO.pdf 5,189.85 KB, Fingerprint: 423b770770aa9d6b532575cd8865e833 (What is this?)

You have received attachment link(s) within this email sent via Teck Secure File Transfer. To retrieve the attachment(s), please click on the link(s).

Teck Secure File Transfer is for business use only, and all activity is monitored. Users of the tool are responsible for maintaining awareness of and complying with established Teck information security policies, practices and procedures, as well as complying with all applicable legal regulations, including copyright and licensing requirements.

Secured by Accelli